
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 

DATE: July 27, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5512-20, A Resolution Amending Resolution No. 5505-20 to Amend Utility 
Fees for Hydrant and Bulk Water Usage Charges 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff Recommends that the City Council adopt the attached Resolution. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Staff recently reviewed our bulk water program and Council passed Ordinance No. 1441-20 making 
changes to Municipal Code Section 3-3 at the July 13th Council Meeting.  During this review, it was 
determined that an update to the fee structure for the program was necessary to better administer the 
program and protect the water system. 

Changes to Section 9 include adding a temporary water service application fee, splitting up the hydrant 
meter, wrench and valve deposit fees, and creating temporary service fees, deposits and water usage rates.  
The Section 9 amendment addresses temporary water used outside of Tualatin city limits. 

OUTCOMES OF DECISION: 
Adoption of the attached resolution deletes Section 9 of Resolution No. 5505-20, in its entirety, and adds a 
new Section 9 of the Resolution amending water, sewer, stormwater and road utility fees. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Resolution No. 5512-20 


